
SPS THE WIZARD OF OZ TICKETS

Tickets for our production of The Wizard of Oz Youth will be available for early purchase prior to our 
performances.  In order to ensure that we are in compliance with fire and safety codes, only a set 

number of tickets for each show will be available.  Once that number is reached, tickets will no longer 
be sold for that show.  Tickets will only be available at the door if we do not completely sell out.  

In previous years, ALL shows have sold out, so we encourage pre-purchase of tickets. 
Tickets may only be used for the specified date and time listed on the ticket.  They will not be 

accepted on other show days or times.  

All order forms AND money MUST be returned by 
Friday, March 28th, 2025

Order forms are only considered complete if payment is included.  Checks may be made out to 
St. Peter RC School.  All completed order forms will be dated and tickets will be sold on a “first come, 

first serve” basis.   

Tickets will be sent home with your student closer to the show date.  You will need your tickets to 
enter the show.  Please do not lose or misplace your tickets!

Our students have been working so hard on this performance and we can’t wait for you to see it!

Please complete and return with full payment.  Thank you for your continued support!

STUDENT NAME:   _____________________________________       GRADE: ______________
        (Tickets will be sent home with this student closer to the performance dates.)

PLEASE NOTE:  Tickets may ONLY be used for the select show date and time.

Show Date # of Tickets $8 each Total Cost

Friday, April 4th @ 7:00pm  X 8 = 

Saturday, April 5th @ 2:00pm X 8 =

Saturday, April 5th @ 7:00pm X 8 =

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED:


